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LD 998
LD 998 is a bad idea and I oppose it.  The current restrictions on firearm storage in 
cars are reasonable and protect all of us.  The proposed law would make it easier for 
someone without proper credentials to have a concealed weapon in a car that is 
vulnerable to vandalism and worse.  Please vote NO on LD 998.


